
 

            Date: 03/03/2020 

C 108 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 4)  

 

Dear Grade 4 Parents, 

 

Post our discussion on Friday, February 28th and subsequent minutes of the meeting that were 

emailed to you, as a team, we have actioned out several strategies and teachers are looking 

forward to sharing their observations post the mock examinations with students. The rationale 

for these mock examinations following the revision week is to enable students to share their 

understanding of the subject content with confidence and ease, and give them a ‘checkpoint’ 

assessment prior to the final examinations. They get familiar with the examination format, are 

aware of their own ability to manage their time when answering, recognise where they are 

making mistakes and also, some aspects which require further ‘brushing’ up in case they missed 

this focus when revising. This preparation, we believe allows children a structured road map 

and your role as parents is to support them, and motivate them to revise at home. Their queries 

will be answered by teachers in school, so please let us know in case you face difficulties at 

home.  

Our revised timing for the zero period commenced yesterday and we look forward to your 

feedback by the end of the week in terms of impact as discussed in the meeting. 

We have received your feedback for co-curricular analysis, we thank you for the same.  

The English Enrichment strategy shared with you will be implemented but we will prioritise the 

mock examination. Teachers are ready to execute these ideas and we are confident it will create 

a strong foundation for the students in time.  

Thank you 

Yours truly, 

The SVM Team 


